
This year for Harvest, St. John’s Church and Shildon Alive are celebrating 
Harvest together by organising a food collection for the foodbank at Shildon 

Alive for people in our community.  

All the items collected will be used for food parcels given out by Shildon 
Alive. 

The Harvest Service at St. John’s Church is on Sunday 16th October at 10am 
so we are asking people to bring their harvest items into school no later than 

Thursday 13th October.  

The food items we are looking for to make the Harvest Parcels are: 

UHT milk/juice; long grain rice; curry/pasta; tinned fish/meat; 
tinned vegetables; instant noodles; spaghetti hoops; tinned fruit; 

custard/rice pudding; biscuits/crisps; coffee/sugar; gravy granules; 
smash potato; jams and spreads. 

For more information contact Shildon Alive 

on 01388 417600 / shildonalive@gmail.com 

or St John’s Church on 

01388 778998 

shildonparish@gmail.com 
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